
All parties must respect the ceasefire
and commit to de-escalation: UK
statement at the UN Security Council

Statement by Ambassador James Kariuki, UK Deputy Permanent Representative to
the UN, at the UN Security Council meeting on the situation in the Democratic
Republic of Congo.

http://www.government-world.com/all-parties-must-respect-the-ceasefire-and-commit-to-de-escalation-uk-statement-at-the-un-security-council/
http://www.government-world.com/all-parties-must-respect-the-ceasefire-and-commit-to-de-escalation-uk-statement-at-the-un-security-council/
http://www.government-world.com/all-parties-must-respect-the-ceasefire-and-commit-to-de-escalation-uk-statement-at-the-un-security-council/

